
       

Grose View Public School 
PARENTS’ AND CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION INC. 

 
Contact us via email on: GVPandC@gmail.com 

 

P&C meetings are held monthly in the Staffroom at 6:30pm Next Meeting 11th June 

 

 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM STALL 

 

   

  

 

The P&C will be holding a pre-loved Grose View uniform stall this term. 

Whilst we already have an abundance of clothes to sell on the day, we would 

love it if you would raid your wardrobes and send in any Grose View uniforms 

that your child may have out grown. We’re after any Grose View items such as 

jumpers, jackets, pants, tops and dresses! 

Donations are welcome from now until Thursday 6 June. Send them in with your 

child, in a separate bag or bring directly to the office.  

Please make sure clothing is in a good, clean, wearable condition. 

 

Pre-Loved Uniform Stall 

Tuesday 11 June – 3.00-4.00 pm 

Outside the Hall 

Payment via cash or card will be available 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Grose View PS P&C  
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